
Transportation Update

OUR PROMISE

Every student in the Stanwood-Camano School District 
is empowered to learn in an inclusive setting and is 
prepared for the future of their choice.  



Our Four Pillars

Leading with 
Data: 
Data-informed 
Improvement 
Practices

Engaging Our 
Partners: Strong 
Partnerships with 
Families & Community

Teaching & Learning: 
Equitable Access to 

Standards-aligned 
Effective Instruction

Developing Our 
Capabilities: 

Continuous Learning 
& Growth Toward 

Excellence



Empowered to Learn!

LEARN ABOUT OUR LEVY

Athletics
The levy funds the entirety of the district’s General Fund spending on athletics 
and activities — as the state does not consider these part of “basic education.” 

Safety
The levy also pays for the district’s security staff. The state provides very little 
funding for safety and security services.

Staff
Levy dollars are used for staff in each and every school building in our district, 
including teachers, nurses, paraeducators, counselors, and more.

Local levy dollars make up over 16% of our budget, bridging the ongoing gap between what the state funds 
and what it actually costs to deliver each student a quality education and safe environments for learning.



Empowered to Learn!

New Buses
● Four new 78 passenger buses are 

set to be delivered in the month of 
December.

● Buses are receiving final 
adjustments and warranty work at 
the Bluebird facility in Pasco.

● Three new specialized buses will 
be delivered in January.



Empowered to Learn!

WSP Check
● 100% for the surprise winter 

inspection for 15 of 60 buses on 
November 2nd.

● This is a standard the 
department has expected and 
achieved for at least the last 10 
years.



Empowered to Learn!

Routing Adjustment

● Adjustment and consolidation of 
routes continues. 

● Reduction of three routes in the last 
month.

● Snow routes are complete and are 
posted to the website and families. 



Empowered to Learn!

Transportation Team
● Ongoing training and hiring of new 

bus drivers and van drivers. 
● All field trips have been covered in 

the last month.
● Transportation team is supporting 

the community through the annual 
department “Fill the Bus” food drive 
on December 9th.



Empowered to Learn!

Questions…


